
 
 

 
Dear Merit Badge Counselors: 
 
Thank you for your service and all you do for Scouting. The registration of all Merit Badge Counselors is 
due to be renewed by June 30, 2019. We look forward to the upcoming year and your help in meeting 
the challenges and opportunities of Scouting. 
 
Merit Badge Counselor Training is now available online.  Go to your my.scouting.org account and on the 
right panel select “BSA LEARN CENTER.” Then select “Course Catalog”, then “Scouts BSA/Learning 
Events”. Effective January 1, 2018, position specific training is required to serve as a Merit Badge 
Counselor. Please include a copy of your training completed certificate when returning this renewal 
form. Please keep in mind you must also be current in Youth Protection Training to be renewed.  Youth 
Protection Training must have been taken after February 1, 2018.  This version is valid for two years.  
Please renew your training if needed and print certification of completion and send back with this form.   
 
To renew your registration, please complete this form. There is no fee for Merit Badge Counselors. 
 
   

I am currently registered as a Merit Badge Counselor and I would like to continue as a Merit Badge 
Counselor in the upcoming year. 
 
Merit Badges _____________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Name ___________________________________________________________________________ 
Address __________________________________________________________________________ 
City, State, Zip ____________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Email Address _____________________________________________________________________ 
Primary Phone ____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Signature  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Please return completed form to:      Black Swamp Area Council 
Merit Badge Counselor Renewal 
2100 Broad Avenue 
Findlay, OH  45840 

 
 

 

Note: If this form is not returned by June 30, 2019 we will assume you do not wish to reregister. 
Beginning July 2, 2019, should you decide you want to reregister as a Merit Badge Counselor, your Merit 
Badge Counselor application must be accompanied by a fully completed adult application, Merit Badge 
Counselor position specific training certificate, and Youth Protection Training certificate. 
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